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  Molecular Allergy Diagnostics Jörg Kleine-
Tebbe,Thilo Jakob,2017-05-08 This book, based on a
recent German publication, offers an overview of
basic data and recent developments in the
groundbreaking field of molecular allergology. It
comprehensively explores the origin and structure
of single allergen molecules (components) and
their utility in improving the management of type
I, IgE-mediated allergic reactions and disorders
like allergic respiratory diseases, food
allergies, and anaphylaxis. Highly specific
testing, called component-resolved diagnostics,
aims to identify and utilize single molecules.
Over 200 single allergens from plant or animal
sources have been applied to single or multiplex
laboratory testing for the presence of allergen-
specific IgE. This leap in assay sensitivity and
specificity has led to three major advances in
patient management: discrimination between primary
allergic sensitization and complex cross-
reactivity, recognition of IgE profiles for
certain allergens and identification of patients
most likely to benefit from allergen-specific
immunotherapy. The book discusses in detail the
benefits and limitations of this 21st century
technology, and offers suggestions for the use of
molecular allergology in routine clinical
practice. It is a “must read” for physicians
treating allergic patients as well as scientists
interested in natural allergic molecules and their
interactions with the human immune system.
  Severe Asthma Kian Fan Chung,Elliot Israel,Peter
G. Gibson,2019-06-01 Severe asthma is a form of
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asthma that responds poorly to currently available
medication, and its patients represent those with
greatest unmet needs. In the last 10 years,
substantial progress has been made in terms of
understanding some of the mechanisms that drive
severe asthma; there have also been concomitant
advances in the recognition of specific molecular
phenotypes. This ERS Monograph covers all aspects
of severe asthma – epidemiology, diagnosis,
mechanisms, treatment and management – but has a
particular focus on recent understanding of
mechanistic heterogeneity based on an analytic
approach using various ‘omics platforms applied to
clinically well-defined asthma cohorts. How these
advances have led to improved management targets
is also emphasised. This book brings together the
clinical and scientific expertise of those from
around the world who are collaborating to solve
the problem of severe asthma.
  Ocular Allergy Leonard Bielory,2008 Topics
include: Introduction- Immunopathophysiology and
Classification of Ocular Allergy, OcularMast
CDermatologicdisorders of the Eyelidsells and
Mediators,SeasonalAllergic
Conjunctivitis&Perennial Allergic
Conjunctivitis,VernalKeratoconjunctivitis,GiantPap
illary Conjunctivitis,Dermatologicdisorders of the
Eyelids,ContactDermatitis of the
Eyelids,AutoimmuneDisorders of the Anterior
Surface,PediatricConcerns of Ocular
Inflammation,ContactLens,OcularAllergy
Treatment,Adverse(Allergic) Effects of
GlaucomaMedications
  Cutaneous Drug Eruptions John C. Hall,Brian J.
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Hall,2015-08-21 The burden of cutaneous drug
reactions is significant, in both outpatient and
inpatient settings, and can result in morbidity
and even mortality. This book is unique in its
approach to this problem. This text is divided
into basic principles, common drug reactions, skin
conditions mimicked by drug reactions, drug
reactions to the skin appendages, life-threatening
drug reactions, less common drug reactions, and
special groupings of drug reactions. For the
clinician, the skin can only morphologically react
in to many limited ways. This is also true for the
pathologist. Combining these two forever linked
specialties is a synergistic paradigm that greatly
enhances diagnosis, and ultimately therapy, for
these pernicious conditions. Drug reactions in the
skin remain a common complication of therapy. True
incidences of drug reactions are not available.
For general discussion, the rule of 3% can be
applied with reasonable assuredness. Approximately
3% of all hospitalized patients develop an adverse
cutaneous drug reaction. Approximately 3% of these
reactions are considered severe. Outpatient data
is even more obscure, but at least 3% of
dermatology clinic outpatient visits are due to a
drug reaction. Cutaneous drug reactions compromise
approximately 3% of all drug reactions. Even more
challenging is the fact that the most vulnerable
populations to drug reactions are increasing and
include the elderly patients on prolonged drug
therapy, and patients that use multiple drugs at
the same time.
  Advances in Diagnosis and Management of
Cutaneous Adverse Drug Reactions Neil H.
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Shear,Roni P. Dodiuk-Gad,2018-10-19 This resource
guides prescribers, pharmacists, and regulators
with an update on the recent expansion of basic
and clinical knowledge that forms a framework for
understanding cutaneous reactions. This
understanding will lead, in turn, to better
outcomes and decisions in treatment and
management, both in the clinic and in the life
cycle of drug development. The skin is a common
target for adverse drug events and even mild
rashes can be part of life-threatening syndromes.
Patients and practitioners often face important
decisions about therapy after a drug eruption,
including treatment, cross-reactivity with future
pharmaceuticals, genetic considerations and
dealing with long-term sequelae after a reaction.
An international team of experts and leaders in
the field share their story and insights into the
scientific details and relevant clinical context.
  Essential Medical Disorders of the Stomach and
Small Intestine Brian E. Lacy,John K. DiBaise,Mark
Pimentel,Alexander C. Ford,2019-03-01 This
casebook provides a concise yet comprehensive
state-of-the art review of common stomach and
small intestine disorders. The casebook is divided
into five parts, each of which focuses on a major
disorder, symptom, or clinical scenario related to
the stomach and small intestine, including
dyspepsia, small bowel disorders, nausea and
vomiting, chronic abdominal pain, and post-
operative GI surgery challenges. Each part is
comprised of cases illustrating different aspects
of the subject, with each case containing sections
on case presentation, objectives, epidemiology and
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etiology, diagnostic evaluation and treatment,
case follow-up, clinical pearls, and Q&A. Some
major topics presented in these cases include
nausea and vomiting in the pregnant patient, gas-
bloat, functional abdominal pain, post-GI surgery
complications, and celiac disease and non-celiac
gluten sensitivity. Written by internationally
renowned experts in the field, Essential Medical
Disorders of the Stomach and Small Intestine: A
Clinical Casebook is a valuable resource for
clinicians and practitioners who treat patients
afflicted with disorders of the stomach and small
intestine.
  Diseases of the Sinuses Christopher C.
Chang,Gary A. Incaudo,M. Eric Gershwin,2014-06-06
Diseases of the Sinuses: A Comprehensive Textbook
of Diagnosis and Treatment, 2nd Edition, offers
the definitive source of information about the
basic science of the sinuses and the clinical
approach to sinusitis. Since the widely praised
publication of the first edition, understanding of
sinus disease has changed dramatically, mainly as
a result of recent developments and new
discoveries in the field of immunology. This
updated and expanded edition is divided into
sections addressing, separately, the pathogenesis,
clinical presentation, medical and surgical
management of acute and chronic rhinosinusitis.
Special entities such as autoimmune-related
sinusitis, allergy and sinusitis, and aspirin-
exacerbated respiratory disease are discussed in
separate chapters. The role of immunodeficiency is
also addressed. The management section has been
fully updated to incorporate new medical
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modalities and surgical procedures. Developed by a
distinguished group of international experts who
share their expertise and insights from years of
collective experience in treating sinus diseases,
the book will appeal to anyone who has an interest
in sinus disease, including both physicians and
allied health professionals. Internists,
pediatricians, allergists, otolaryngologists and
infectious disease specialists will find the book
to be an invaluable, comprehensive reference.
Physician assistants and nurse practitioners who
work with specialists who treat sinus disease will
also benefit from the book.
  Nasal Polyposis T. Metin Önerci,Berrylin J.
Ferguson,2010-08-13 Nasal polyposis is seen in
many disease states, including allergic and non-
allergic rhinitis. Since the quality of life for
patients afflicted with this condition decreases,
such patients frequently seek medical help.
Further, the relationship between the upper and
lower respiratory tract makes the treatment of
nasal polyposis of critical importance. New
research findings, as well as new technical
developments, have changed the conventional
medical and surgical approaches to treating nasal
polyposis, the result of which has been
significant advances in the management of the
disease. This book, written by authors
internationally recognized for their laboratory
research and clinical practice, is lavishly
illustrated and reader-friendly. It includes the
latest information on nasal polyposis, and aims to
help the reader improve the daily management of
patients affected by this condition.
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  Chronic Rhinosinusitis Wytske J. Fokkens,2009
This issue will focus on treatments for Chronic
Rhinosinusitis. Dr. Wyste Fokkens guest edits
topics such as: Inflammatory mechanisms in chronic
rhinosinusitis with or without nasal polyposis,
European versus Asian Chronic rhinosinusitis. What
did it teach us and what do we want to know,
Epithelium, cilia and mucus, their importance in
chronic rhinosinusitis Noam Cohen Noam, Aspirin
intolerance: does desensitization alter the course
of the disease, Anti-inflammatory effects of
macrolides: applications in CRS, and more!
  Immunopharmacology and Inflammation Carlo
Riccardi,Francesca Levi-Schaffer,Ekaterini
Tiligada,2018-06-09 A comprehensive overview of
the current research on inflammation and
immunopharmacology, with particular attention to
the use of anti-inflammatory drugs, this book
discusses future trends in this area of
pharmacological research. It addresses an audience
with basic knowledge in the inflammatory process,
immune system and pharmacology. The book meets the
needs of graduate students, junior and senior
researchers and is useful as a source of the most
current information for those already working in
these fields.
  Adverse Reactions to Biologics L. Puig,W.
Gulliver,2017-11-07 In many areas of medicine
physicians still face the great challenge of
finding therapies that will meet the patients’
needs. In dermatology the challenge has arisen on
multiple fronts through advances in the
understanding of the immunopathogenesis of many
inflammatory and malignant cutaneous disorders.
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Breakthroughs, combined with significant
developments in targeted immunotherapy, have
resulted in improved outcomes as these newer
therapies are being used for both approved
indications and as off-label therapies for various
chronic inflammatory skin disorders and many forms
of skin cancer. In the expectation that by truly
understanding the safety profile of these targeted
therapies patients’ outcomes will be significantly
improved, this book offers insights into topics
such as adverse reactions, infectious
complications and the perioperative use of
biologics in psoriasis, immunogenicity of biologic
therapies, paradoxical reactions, safety of
biologics used to treat autoimmune bullous
diseases and primary cutaneous lymphomas, adverse
reactions and skin manifestations of therapies
targeting melanoma and non-melanoma skin cancer
and other neoplastic diseases. Eminent researchers
with extensive clinical experience have
contributed to this publication, providing an in-
depth overview of the latest knowledge in this
field.
  Pediatric Primary Care Beth Richardson,2013
Pediatric Primary Care: Practice Guidelines for
Nurses, Second Edition is a convenient reference
that presents the latest information on nutrition,
growth and development, common childhood
disorders, and well child care. Divided into three
sections, the first includes history taking with a
family seen for the first time, interval history,
newborn rounding, and breastfeeding. Organized by
body system and written in outline format, the
second section helps readers locate information
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quickly. The third section explores medications
used in pediatrics with common uses, availability,
adverse effects, and nursing implications. In
addition, the appendices offer useful growth
charts, BMI, asthma guidelines, and fluoride
dosing. Providing comprehensive coverage of
diagnostic methods, management, and treatment
modalities, Pediatric Primary Care: Practice
Guidelines for Nurses, Second Edition is the ideal
resource for nurse practitioners (NP), students,
and nurses starting out in practice.
  Clinical Paediatric Dietetics Vanessa
Shaw,2020-06-24 Clinical Paediatric Dietetics,
Fifth Edition continues to provide a very
practical approach to dietary management of
children with an extensive range of disorders.
Thoroughly revised to reflect the most recent
scientific and medical literature, this new
edition proves to be an indispensable guide for
both acute and community-based healthcare
professionals. New and expanded content covering a
range of disorders, treatments and guidelines has
been introduced to the fifth edition, from
diabetes technology and the ketogenic diet, to
renal tubular disorders, refeeding syndrome, and
blended diets in enteral nutrition. This
authoritative volume: Supports contemporary
evidence-based clinical practice Covers inherited
metabolic disorders and diseases of all major
organ systems Provides contributions from
practising paediatric dietitians, academic
research dietitians and a paediatric psychiatrist
Includes worked examples, real-world case studies
and easy-to-use tables Produced in collaboration
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with the British Dietetic Association (BDA) and
the BDA Paediatric Specialist Group, Clinical
Paediatric Dietetics is an invaluable resource for
all healthcare practitioners caring for children.
  Dictionary of Pharmaceutical Medicine Gerhard
Nahler,2013-06-29 This dictionary is aimed
primarily at the beginners entering the new
discipline of Pharmaceutical Medicine, an area
comprising aspects of toxicology, pharmacology,
pharmaceutics, epidemiology, statistics, drug
regulatory and legal affairs, medicine and
marketing. But also more experienced colleagues in
departments engaged in clinical development as
well as researchers and marketing experts in the
pharmaceutical industry will find concise and up-
to-date information. The book is completed by a
list of a about 1000 abbreviations encountered in
pharmaceutical medicine and a compilation of
important addresses of national and international
health authorities.
  Differential Diagnosis of Cardiopulmonary
Disease Charles V. Pollack Jr.,2019-06-07 This
clinical handbook is designed to aid with the fast
and accurate diagnosis of cardiopulmonary disease.
Chapters are structured to support the clinical
decision-making process and cover key points such
as differential diagnosis, typical and atypical
presentation, co-morbidities, and critical steps
that should not be missed. The text also outlines
time-dependent interventions, overall principles
of treatment, and disease course. Abundant images
and links to external audio and video resources
reinforce understanding. Although the chapters are
organized to provide ready access to essential
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information, the scope of the book is
comprehensive and addresses topics including acute
coronary syndrome, heart failure, pulmonary
embolism, primary and secondary lung diseases, and
relevant upper gastrointestinal and neuromuscular
diseases. Both adult and pediatric considerations
are presented. The book is intended for
diagnosticians in emergency medicine, critical
care, inte rnal medicine, primary care, and
related fields. Medical students, residents, and
other medical professionals will appreciate the
concise and clear approach.
  Allergy and Allergen Immunotherapy Taylor &
Francis Group,2021-03-31 Allergy and Allergen
Immunotherapy: New Mechanisms and Strategies is a
valuable and comprehensive book that covers
allergy and causative allergens and provides
diagnostic and therapeutic aspects as well. With
chapters from internationally recognized experts
in the field, the book provides a balanced
approach to enumerating pollen allergens as well
as allergy diagnosis and therapeutic management
and safety assessment of genetically engineered
food allergens. The book features a special
section on allergic diseases and allergens from
tropical countries, including such countries such
as India, Sri Lanka, Iran, and South Korea, giving
the book a global appeal. The book is broken in
the following sections: Epidemiology,
Pathophysiology, and Diagnosis of Allergy
Aerobiology and Allergic Diseases Pollen Allergy
in the Tropics and Temperate Regions Allergy in
Children Food Allergy Evaluation Allergen
Immunotherapy and Anti IgE The book deals not only



13

on basics of allergy and allergen immunotherapy
but also discusses indoor environments and safety
considerations of genetically modified food
allergens. The first of its kind volume from the
Indian subcontinent that caters to the needs of
clinicians, aerobiologists, environmentalists, and
regulatory agencies as well, the volume will be of
immense interest for clinicians and patients of
allergy as well as diagnostic and therapeutic
management of allergy in tropics.
  Sinus Headache, Migraine, and the
Otolaryngologist Mark E. Mehle,2017-01-31 This
volume will serve as a comprehensive and useful
guide for ENT physicians in the recognition,
diagnosis, and treatment of patients who suffer
from sinus headaches and migraines. The text
reviews key issues such as identification and
management of migraine, and appropriate surgical
and nonsurgical treatment that is often not part
of ENT resident training. With 20% of women and 6%
of men having migraines (only 50% recognized) this
text will serve to expand management options to
physicians already operating on sinuses or seeing
cosmetic patients with head and neck concerns.
Other forms of intervention in migraineurs, such
as surgery, Botulinum Toxin injections and
adjunctive and integrative therapy, are covered.
Sinus Headache, Migraine, and the Otolaryngologist
will be an invaluable resource for ENT and allergy
specialists, and any physician or medical
professional with an interest in sinus headache or
migraine.
  Vestibular Compensation Michel Lacour,1989
  Pruritus Laurent Misery,Sonja Ständer,2010-01-22
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Numerous treatments have been proposed. But the
treatment of itch remains difficult and it depends
on its etiology. The understanding of the
pathophysiogeny of itch is necessary. Fortunately,
many very interesting results of research have
been reported in the recent years. 'Pruritis' will
explain the pathophysiogeny of itch, describe all
causes, and give guidelines for management and
treatment.
  Integrated Citizen Centered Digital Health and
Social Care A. Värri,J. Delgado,P.
Gallos,2020-12-15 As citizens, we must all take
responsibility for our own health to some extent,
and recent developments in medical informatics
have provided some valuable new ways to help us do
that. This book presents the proceedings of the
2020 Special Topic Conference of the European
Federation for Medical Informatics (EFMI STC
2020), held for the first time as a virtual
conference on 26 & 27 November 2020, due to
restrictions associated with the COVID-19
pandemic. Entitled Integrated citizen centered
digital health and social care – Citizens as data
producers and service co-creators, this conference
focused on the citizen-centered aspects of health
informatics. This topic provided the opportunity
for contributors to present innovative solutions
to allow citizens to take greater responsibility
for their health with the help of information and
communication technology, and the 52 presented
papers published here cover a wide range of areas
under the broad, invited subject headings of:
tools and technologies to support citizen-centered
digital services; capacity building to enhance the
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development and use of digital services;
confidentiality, data integrity and data
protection to guarantee trustworthy services;
citizen safety in digital services; effectiveness
and impact of citizen-digital and integrated
health and social services; evaluation approaches
and methods for digital services; usability,
usefulness and user acceptance of digital
services; and guidelines for the successful
implementation of digital services for citizens.
Offering a current overview of research and
applications, the book will be of interest to all
those health professionals working to increase
citizen use of digital healthcare.
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which eBook
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best for me?
Finding the
best eBook
platform
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reading
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device
compatibility.
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different
platforms, read
user reviews,
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their features
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choice. Are
free eBooks of
good quality?
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high-quality
free eBooks,
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readers or
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tablet, or
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digital eye
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digital eye
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interactive
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